
RECAP - 2022 10 DAY FILM CHALLENGE 
The A3F 10 Day Film Challenge took place February 11-21, 2022 with our Public 
Showcase on March 5 at the Children’s Museum of Phoenix. 

“What an amazing festival,” said Jae Staats, A3F Director.  “It felt like our very 
first film challenge in 2005 at the Ice House … just very intimate and such a 
cool setting for our screening!”  

18 teams were invited to make a 1-6 minute short film in 10 days while 
incorporating the Theme, “a Broken Promise,” a Line of Dialogue, “I/we should 
have seen that coming.” and a Pen/Pencil as the Prop.  “The extra time really 
made a difference for several of the teams,” remarked Jason Francois, A3F 
Assistant Executive Director.  “The quality of the films was top-notch.”  

A very enthusiastic and sold-out crowd created a memorable “Night at the 
Museum” as they watched and cheered on the 16 films and the talented 
filmmakers, cast and crew that made these amazing movies.   

“That was the best screening so far, way to go A3F!” — Wayne, Audience 
Member
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“Thanks for 
organizing such an 
incredible event!” 

— Victor V. 

“Woohoo!! 
Congratulations to 

all the teams 
involved! Can't wait 

for the next A3F 
film challenge!”         

— Harrison J. Bahe 

Congratulations!  
What a wonderful 

evening!  — 
Jennifer P. 

❤ The A3F — 
Sarah 

www.THEA3F.net
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https://thea3f.net/test/pastevents/2022_results.pdf
https://thea3f.net/test/pastevents/2022_teams.pdf
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